[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Boren Scholar or Fellow, 

When you became a Boren awardee, you entered an elite group of the nation’s best and brightest. As such, the National Security Education Program invited you to complete an online survey conducted on our behalf by the Center for Naval Analyses (CNA). The purpose of this survey is to evaluate the Boren Awards program by identifying where alumni currently work and how their careers have developed since completing their service requirement.

Your response is very important; however, to date, we have not received your completed survey. 
Your response is voluntary and anonymous, and the information you provide will be statistically summarized with the responses of others, thus not be attributable to any single individual. The survey should only take about 15 minutes to complete.

If you have any questions about the survey, Ms. Jessica Wolfanger, the CNA study director will be happy to help and can be reached by telephone at 1-800-344-0007 (x2842) or email wolfanj@cna.org.

The survey is electronic, available via a secure internet site.  Please click on the link below to the secure internet site.  

When prompted, please use the following username and password to access the survey:

Your username is:  <<DISPLAY EMAIL ADDRESS>>
Your password is: <<DISPLAY EMAIL ADDRESS>>

Thank you for your input. 

Best Regards,

The National Security Education Program Service Team

